Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Kathleen Corley <khcorley@iphouse.com>

Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2019 1:36 PM

To: *C[-StPaul_LH-Llicensing

Subject: License Application Notification - #20080000717

To Whom |t May Concern:
This is a written response to the Notification referred to above.

As a long-time resident of the West 7" community and an individual who supports area small businesses | carefully
considered my initial response to the request by Chris & Rob’s — and remain strongly opposed to the addition of outside
seating.

The intersection of West 7"Fort Road and Western Avenue South has one bar and two restaurant/bars. The amount of
noise, the number of automobiles, and the foot traffic all argue against any change in a situation that will only serve to
increase all three to the detriment of the residences, the school, and the church all of whom are within the required
notification area.

[ would like to suggest that the staff who recommended this variance/change come and sit on the front steps of my
residence between the hours of 7 and 11:00 pm, and then re-consider their response.

Thank you,
Kathleen Corley

Kathleen H. Corley

khcorley@iphouse.com
651.295.1825
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